SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS

2018-19

Tuesday, May 7, 2019, 7:00 AM

Safety Committee Meeting — High School Main Office Conference Room

Attendance: Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Catherine Wiist, Jan Harris, Jen Fisher, Nicole Lenhart,
Christina Fish

Discussion:

1. Yearly compliance was completed with Steve.

2. The end of the year has resulted in 20+ building use requests throughout the district.

3. Central Columbia is hosting the PHAC tournament which will have 45+ bus loads of students
from all different districts.

4. There will be multiple events happening on same days. Positioning of events will happen so
all can take place at the same time.

5. John Miller has updated the MSDS sheets for the district.

6. Dwayne had a meeting with Cintas. They did a walk around to see where they could
potentially save the district money by combining multiple safety protocols from different
companies into their company.

7. Dwayne requested the ESY schedule for the summer to help him create a cleaning calendar
for around the buildings.

Meeting adjourned at 7:21 AM



